
 
DON’T FORGET 

Our next meeting on April 18th will feature pizza instead of our usual 
snacks.  So we know how many pies to buy, we must know how many 
members will be there to participate.  Please call Kathy Soviero at 516-
317-0238, or e mail her at katsovi@aol.com. to let her know if you are 
coming. 
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June Kieser, past president, and wife of our first president Roy Kieser, 
is approaching 96 years old and has recently been admitted to St. John-
land Nursing Home in Kings Park.  Her daughter Gail, says her mother 
is suffering with dementia and Parkinson Disease.  If you were friendly 
with June, perhaps a call or visit might be appreciated.   
 
 

HAPPY HOUR 
Friday, April 12th 4 to 7PM. Black Forest Brew Haus 2015 New 
Highway, Farmingdale NY 11735.  Tel. 631-391-9500. 
 

 

CAPE COD BIKE TRIP By Al Berlingieri:  May 12th to May 17th.  In the past 
we stayed at America’s Best Value Inn on Main St. in Hyannis.  Phone # is 
866-327-9416.  All are welcome.  Let me know if you are coming.  E mail 
berli@aol.com.  Phone 631-266-1857.   

 

Midweek Skiing by Gary Schorr:  As all good things must come to 
an end, so has this year’s ski season, at least at those areas within 
a reasonable drive time from Long Island.  We’ve enjoyed outstand-
ing conditions and good times on the slopes. 

Let’s keep in shape so we can ski again next year.  I hope to see you 
at our meetings; and remember, if you can get away midweek and 
are not on my email list, write to me at gss12@optonline.net.  We 
meet in Christopher Morley Park in time to leave at 6:30 AM and 
carpool. 

 

Upcoming trip to the British Isles:  Lois has 10 cabins reserved for 
a Windstar cruise from London to Ireland and Scotland.  She must 
have names ASAP to hold the space.  This trip will be for 10 days 
starting in mid September.  If you are interested, call Lois  for more 
information. 

Her numbers are: 518-945-2667 or 516-383-5027.  
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